North Reading Council on Aging Meeting Notes

Wednesday, January 15, 2020

Third Meeting House, Building on the Common

Meeting called to order at 6:32 PM

Member's present – Andrea Gladu, Kristine Pecora, Kimberly Manzelli, Katherine McCabe-Scott and Mary Prenney

- 1. Pledge of Allegiance
- 2. Approved COA meeting notes of 11/20/19
- 3. Mary provided the Council a copy of her FY 2021 budget. The State provides us with funding based upon Town's 2010 census and received \$12 for each individual who resides in town and is aged 60 plus.
- 4. Kim informed us that she had heard back from Town (Danielle McKnight) that we had received notification of approval of \$35,000 community grant to address our Age Friendly Needs Assessment and \$25,000 towards completing an affordable housing consultation on town owned properly on Carpenter Drive. The assessment is to determine needed services and specific types of affordable housing needs.
- 5. We are awaiting confirmation of 1/27/20 meeting where Select Board will provide official recognition of North Reading's acceptance of AARP Age Friendly Community. Next COA meeting will be either 2/10/20 or 2/24/20.

Upcoming Events -

01/25 - Bellyful of Laughs - MOW Fundraiser at Anthony's

Adjourn at 1945